
Welcome to 
Orange Beach Waterfront Park 

We hope you enjoy your visit.  With that     
goal in mind, we ask you to be mindful of     

the following simple rules.     

 Please dispose of all trash in an appropriate container.  A large 
dumpster has been provided for your convenience. 

 

 Alcoholic beverages are not allowed in the park.   

 

 For the safety of all users, we do not allow ‘toys’ such as inflatable 
slides, moonwalks, etc. to be set up in the park. 

 

 Please be mindful of your pets and pick up after them. 
 

 Grills are allowed in the park.  We ask that they be removed after 
use and that all flames and coals be extinguished. 

 

 Tents that need to be staked down are not allowed due to water 
and electrical lines that are underground.   

 

 Areas of the park such as the pier, Kids Park, etc. cannot be 
closed off to the public for events such as weddings, parties, etc.  
Use of the park is with the understanding that access will not be 
limited.   

 

 We do not charge a rental fee for use of the park.  Therefore, many 
overlapping functions can and do go on simultaneously.  Power 
and water hookups are not available.  

For large functions such as weddings, family  reunions, 
etc. a calendar is kept at the Parks & Recreation office.  

This is done in an effort to keep large overlapping       
functions from happening on the same day.  Please call 

and let us know of your intended use. 

251-981-6039 or 251-981-1524  


